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RADIO CULTURA 
SÀO PAULO - BRASAL 

CAIXA POSTAL 1855 

DIRECTOR IA 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. 2 
Walmitport 
Pennsylvania 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary 

Sao Paulo, April 13nd., 1948 

We were extremily happy to recieve your letter 
of March 15th. -Indeed, needless to say, we were surpriesed to 
learn that Radio Cultura's signal reached as far as Pennsylva- 
nia.- This from a technical point not only is interesting but 
also far our personal satisfaction. 

As to technical information we have the lastest 
RCA. installations troughout our station with the strength of 
10.000 watts level modulation. Our tower is 120 meters high in 
1/2 waves, located just outside the city of Sao Paulo next to 
a little pond. We transmit from 6 a.m. to 1 a.m. Sao Paulo ti- 
me. 

Your report was quite correct and we would apre- 
ciate very much for our own personal information if you would 
try to recieve our signal again and advise us if this one ti- 
me is just freak happening or whether it is possible to recie- 
ve our signal with some degree of regularity this was the third 
time we got any report from the U.S.A. We are enclosing one of 
our catalogs which might prove interesting to you. 

Hoping to hear from you again, we remain 

Cordially Yours. 
SOCIEDADE RADIO CULTURA 

"A Voz do Espaçou 

, 

í' 

JOSÉ NICCOLINI 

Administrador Geral. 


